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CAUTION: External Email  

 
this email is regarding the proposed development above Howden drive ,site code RJ30B .  
 
I live at  during the development of phase 1 my home suffered a considerable amount of 
damage due to the earth moving machinery . 
 
I was working most days ,but on weekdays off i noticed the house shaking a picture fell from the wall ,the house had 
been recently decorated throughout ,but cracks appeared between 
 
the walls and ceiling in the bathroom, back bedroom, staircase , and kitchen , i have had to redecorate using quite a 
lot of filler to repair the cracks ,whilst doing this i noticed the back bedroom window ,a gap had formed above the 
window and the wall  
 
also the floors upstairs have moved and the back patio door no longer shuts properly . 
 
I spoke to my house insurance ,they told me i would need a structural engineers report and the responsibility lay with 
the builders . research on the internet and a query with citizens advice came up with the same answer. 
 
I am not in a position to pay out money for this engineer so i have done the best to repair the damage myself . 
 
My concern now is when this further development takes place the earthmovers will be even closer to my home .i 
would like to know what measures the council will take to protect the houses on howden drive . 
 
thank you Linda White  


